
7/15/20 

Dear Khalsa Community, 

A quick reminder that this a8ernoon the KMS Roadmap for Re-Opening Zoom meeBng will be held from 
4pm-5pm. I hope you will join us in reviewing the Fall OperaBonal Plan as well as answering your  quesBons. I 
will extend the date to register one addiBonal week to give families Bme to return their registraBon packets. 

It is our intenBon to start school on August 17, offering both in-person and distance learning for charter 
school students. If the Governor requires that all learning be distance learning then we will begin all charter 
school students with distance learning. If the Governor declares all schools must be closed unBl a8er Labor 
Day or October 1, then we will be closed unBl that Bme.  

The primary and toddler programs will start on August 17 in person and with a distance learning component 
for those families who choose that opBon. The younger children are licensed through the Arizona 
Department of Health Services as a daycare center. This program is allowed to be open. We plan on staying 
open regardless of the charter school's status. If the Governor orders all daycare centers closed, we will close. 
I do not think this is likely to happen.  

Thank you for all your kind words of encouragement and appreciaBon. We are all in this together and will 
persevere as one community.  
Sincerely, 

Karen Paxton 




